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MARK 16:9-20 (ESV) 
“Now when he rose early on the first day of the week, he appeared first to Mary 
Magdalene, from whom he had cast out seven demons. She went and told those who 
had been with him, as they mourned and wept. But when they heard that he was alive 
and had been seen by her, they would not believe it. After these things he appeared in 
another form to two of them, as they were walking into the country. And they went back 
and told the rest, but they did not believe them. Afterward he appeared to the eleven 
themselves as they were reclining at table, and he rebuked them for their unbelief and 
hardness of heart, because they had not believed those who saw him after he had 
risen. And he said to them, “Go into all the world and proclaim the gospel to the whole 
creation. Whoever believes and is baptized will be saved, but whoever does not believe 
will be condemned. And these signs will accompany those who believe: in my name 
they will cast out demons; they will speak in new tongues; they will pick up serpents with 
their hands; and if they drink any deadly poison, it will not hurt them; they will lay their 
hands on the sick, and they will recover.” So then the Lord Jesus, after he had spoken 
to them, was taken up into heaven and sat down at the right hand of God. And they 
went out and preached everywhere, while the Lord worked with them and confirmed the 
message by accompanying signs.

BIG IDEA: “OUR FAITH IS THE FUEL THAT TURNS LIFE INTO A SUPERNATURAL 
ADVENTURE” 

THOSE WHO BELIEVE IN JESUS CHRIST HAVE 1 COMMON CALLING:  “GO!”


DO YOU BELIEVE? 

THE DISCIPLES DID NOT BELIEVE THAT JESUS AROSE 

vs. 11 “They would not believe it…” 
	 vs. 13 “They did not believe them…” 
	 vs. 14 “He rebuked them for their unbelief and hardness of heart” 

BELIEF HAS TWO LEGS 

ROMANS 10:17 (ESV) 
“Faith comes by hearing, and hearing by the word of God” 

Hebrews 11:1 (ESV) 
“Now faith is the substance of things hoped for the evidence of 	 	 	 	              
things not seen” 
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LUKE 24:32 (ESV)

“Did not our heart burn within us while He talked with us on the road, while He opened 
to us the scriptures.” 

MOBILIZE YOUR FAITH 

2 CORINTHIANS 5:17 (ESV)

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. The old has passed away; 
behold, the new has come.” 

2 PETER 1:4 
“by which he has granted to us his precious and very great promises, so that through 
them you may become partakers of the divine nature, having escaped from the 
corruption that is in the world because of sinful desire.” 


